Good evening,

I write this email in regards to the road construction for Imperial Rd, set to take place this summer.

I, along with several others on this street are very disappointed & frustrated to learn that the City would like to place sidewalks on the west side of the street.

This is a very old neighbourhood & has very nice matured trees throughout the street & to destroy them for no reason is very upsetting & frustrating. The street has had no sidewalks & clearly has survived & shouldn't require sidewalks. There are sidewalks both on Grenfell & Balcares that pedestrians will walk to.

Although I will not be able to attend this meeting, please note that I strongly appose the sidewalks for Imperial Rd.

Kind Regards,

Ryan & Hailey Lovenjak